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Yarmouth Boat Yard and Moose Landing Marina 
Earn #9 Spot in Boating Industry Top 100 List of Boat Dealers in North America 

 
 
 
Minneapolis, Minn. – For the third year in a row, Marina Holdings LLC, holding company for Yarmouth 
Boat Yard, Moose Landing Marina, and Freedom Boat Club of Maine, has been named one of the Top 100 
dealers in North America by Boating Industry, the leading trade publication for marine businesses. 
 
For over 15 years, Boating Industry has promoted the Top 100 list, the only independent ranking of boat 
dealers in North America which recognizes dealerships that are unsurpassed in business operations, 
professionalism, marketing tactics, customer service and more. From the thousands of dealers in North 
America, these 100 dealers are the best of the best. 
 
“In our 16th year of recognizing the Top 100, things are certainly different, but one thing remains the 
same, the dealers on the Top 100 list just keep getting better,” said Top 100 program director Adam 
Quandt. “Most importantly every dealer on this year's Top 100 continuously pushes itself to be better, to 
make the entire industry better and get people out enjoying the water.” 
 
Boating Industry announced its 2020 Top 100 dealers during a virtual celebration on November 17, 2020 
and this year, Yarmouth Boat Yard and Moose Landing Marina advanced in the rankings to secure the #9 
spot. 
 
“We’re thrilled to be recognized as one of the top ten boat dealerships in North America and are immensely 
proud of our crew for all the hard work required to make this a possibility,” stated Steve Arnold, owner of 
Marina Holdings. “We’ve made some significant advancements at our facilities. This award validates and 
celebrates those efforts. As always, we will continue to strive for more growth and success in the future.” 


